
 

 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

DISPOSING OF PROPERTY  
102 DARLOT STREET, MEEKATHARRA 

 
Submissions are invited under section 3.58 of the Local Government Act 1995 to 
comment on the proposal to sell 102 Darlot Street (Lot 213 on Deposited Plan 222790) 
to Yulella Aboriginal Corporation for the amount of $110,000. The Value of the property 
at 13/06/2022 was $110,000. 
 
Submissions addressed to the CEO at the address below close at 4pm on Friday 12 
August 2022. 
  

Kelvin Matthews 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
PO Box 129 
MEEKATHARRA WA  6642 
08 9980 0600 

 
 
KJ Matthews 
Chief Executive Officer 
19/7/22 


